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Dear Greenmount families, 

It was wonderful to see the 

smiling faces of students and 

parents yesterday morning 

after what was an interrupted 

start to the school year. We 

have several new families joining our school        

community this year, including those with children 

beginning Kindy—welcome! Thank you to all parents 

for remembering to wear masks and maintain social    

distancing while on school site. Your efforts will assist 

us to keep our school  community safe and well    

during this  post lockdown period. 

What’s happening this term? 

We are looking forward to an exciting, busy but short 

term with some key events taking place in late March.  

On the Calendar of Events you will see that our     

Faction Carnival has returned to Term 1 following a 

delayed scheduling in 2020 due to COVID.         

Swimming Lessons for Pre primary—Year 6 students 

will be held in the last two weeks of term. More details 

provided in the next newsletter to follow. 

Classroom teachers usually make a time to meet with 

parents and discuss classroom routines and expecta-

tions at the start of each school year. At this stage we 

will wait on updates and directions from the          

Department of Education before proceeding with 

these sessions.  

 

Assemblies 

At Greenmount Primary 

School, we hold fortnightly 

assemblies to acknowledge 

and celebrate the achievements of our        

students.  Classes take turns to host the assembly, 

presenting a short item to highlight what they have 

been learning in class.  
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Assemblies are held on EVEN weeks, with the first 

for 2021 being held on Friday 26th February and 

hosted by year 5/6 students of Room 15.  Come 

along and celebrate our awesome students if you 

can! 

Staffing 2021 

We extend a warm welcome to Mrs Sue  Dillon and 

welcome back Mrs Vivian Tse and Mrs Samantha 

Jones. We are delighted to have them on our 

Greenmount PS team! 

The classes and teaching staff for 2021 are as      

follows:      

Room 1    Pre Primary   Mrs Perrin /Mrs Carr      EA: Mrs Agostino 

Room 2    Pre Primary/Yr 1    Mrs Khan          EA: Mrs Oldmeadow 

Room 3     Pre Primary     Mrs King /Mrs Echeverria  EA: Mrs Williamson 

Room 4      Kindy              Ms Hewton        EA: Mrs  Pasco/Mrs Walton 

Room 5      Year 1/2          Ms Totterdell 

Room 6      Year 1             Mrs Williams/Mrs Carr 

Room 7      Year 2            Mrs Digney 

Room 8      Year 2             Mrs Evans 

Room 9    Year 3 Mrs Opie/Mrs Echeverria   EA: Mrs Norton/Ms Murace 

Room 10     Year 4         Mrs Voakes    EA:  Ms Murace 

Room  12     Year 3/4      Mrs Bennett 

Room 14    Year 5/6 Mrs Sims 

Room 15    Year 5/6  Mr Giles 

Room 16    Year 4/5  Ms Marrotta 

Room 17     Year 5/6  Mrs Dillon 

Mr Rumball, Mrs Brook,  Ms Waitland , and Ms Nelson will provide EA 

support to Rooms 5-8, and 12, while Mrs France and Ms Waitland will 

prove EA support to Rooms 14-17. Ms Nelson will also integrate a   

Culture program in Year 1-3 classes. 

Our Specialist programs continue to be 

Physical Education—Mr Hodgson,  LOTE (Japanese) - Mrs Smith, 

Art and Digital Technologies—Miss Matzkov, Music—Mrs Jones 
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Expectations of Positive Behaviours 

Greenmount Primary School has a supportive       

environment which provides students with clear 

guidelines about expected behaviours, opportunities 

to learn expected behaviours and appropriate    

consequences for positive or negative behaviour 

choices.  

At Greenmount Primary School students are         

expected to: 

 be kind with their words and actions 

 include everyone in their games and 

activities 

 keep our school environment safe and 

orderly  

Throughout the year students 

will be supported to make     

positive choices with their       

behaviours, developing an un-

derstanding of, and the skills to, 

interact  responsibly in class-

rooms and at school.  

 
 

Voluntary Contributions and Fees   

Thank you to the 90 families who have already paid their 

Voluntary Fees and Contributions! Fantastic effort!    

These contributions are used to support excellent        

programs focussed on enhancing student learning in the 

school. 

Payments of $60—1 child, $100—2 children, $120—3 or 

more children can be paid at the front office either by 

cash or eftpos.  

Mathletics payment ($10 per child) is also required for 

each child PP to Yr 6. This provides all students with    

access to the program both at home and school.  
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Thankyou for your support. 

Some timely reminders as 

we begin the new school 

year: 

 

 

 Classrooms are open from 8.30am 

 All students arriving at school before 8. 30am 

must go to undercover area to be supervised 

by Admin.  

 Supervision of students is from 8.15am 

 School finishes at 3.00pm for all students. 

(2.30pm on Tuesdays) 

 The gate leading to ‘Kiss and Drive’ is closed at 

3.30pm 

 Students on school grounds after close of 

school must be supervised by parent/carer 

 Only school slouch hats or bucket hats are to 

be worn  

 Parking in the Staff Car Park and Service Entry 

is for Staff only 

 Kindy and Pre-primary students (and their  

parents/carers) use marked access gates to 

Junior area. Students and adults moving to 

Rooms 5-17 are asked to use the veranda or 

undercover area pathways  

 Please label all items of uniform with your 

child’s name clearly marked 

 

Our school motto is ‘Learning Side By Side’.         

Together with families we work at providing a safe, 

inclusive and positive learning environment for all 

our students.  

                                 Lucy Webb (Principal) 
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Calendar of Events  
TERM 1 

Friday Feb 26   Assembly Room 15 

Thurs Feb 25    T20 Interschool Cricket 

Mon 1  March   Labour Day Public Holiday 

Fri March 12   Room 2 Assembly 

Tues 16 March    Faction Jumps  

Wed 17 March    Faction Distance & Throws 

Fri 19 March     Faction Carnival 

Mon 22 Mar - 1 Apr Swimming lessons  

Thurs 1st April   Last Day of Term 1 

TERM 2 

Tues 20 April   First Day of Term 2 

Thurs 22 April   Anzac Service  

Wed 22 Apr - Fri 30  Yr 6 Camp  

Tues 4 May   Interschool Athletics 

Thurs 6 May  Interschool Athletics 

Tues 11 May - Fri 21  NAPLAN 

Wed 26 May   School Cross Country 

Fri 28 May    Room 12 Assembly 

Thurs 3 June   Basketball Kala Cup  

Mon 7 June   WA Day Public Holiday 

Wed 9 May    Interschool Cross Country 

Thurs 3 June  Kalamunda B’Ball Cup 

Fri 11 June    Room 9 Assembly 

Fri 25 June    Room 16 Assembly 

Fri 2 July    Last day of Term 2 
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TERM 3 

Tues 20 July   First Day of Term 3 

Fri 13 Aug    Room 14 Assembly 

Fri 27 Aug    Room 6 Assembly 

Fri 10 Sep    Room 17 Assembly 

Fri 24 Sep    Room 7 Assembly  

Fri 24 Sep   Last day of Term 3 

TERM 4  

Tues  12 Oct  First Day of Term 4 

Fri 5 Nov     Room 3 Assembly   

Fri  19 Nov    Room 8 Assembly 

Fri 3 Dec     Room 1 Assembly 

Wed 8 Dec   Presentation & Graduation 

Mon 13 Dec   Yr 6 Dinner  

Thurs 16 Dec   Last Day of Term Students 

Fri 17 Dec    Last Day for Staff 

Allergy Aware 

Greenmount Primary School has a small number of   
students who suffer from severe food allergies which 
may lead to anaphylactic (life threatening) episodes.  In 
order to provide a safe environment for these children 
the School is promoting allergy awareness amongst our   
students and school community.   

With this in mind, we would ask that you be conscious 
of this when packing your children’s recess and lunch 
each day. 

 

 



 

Newsletter     GREENMOUNT PRIMARY SCHOOL 

50-68 Innamincka Road   

Greenmount WA  6056 

P: 92570600                                                                                                                                            

 greenmount.ps@education.wa.edu.au                                                                                                 
www.greenmountps.wa.edu.au 

 

P&C Information 

Book Club Issue 1 has gone home with students. 
Please place cash orders into the P&C box in the 
office, please make sure to include your name and 
room number. 

LOOP can be used for online orders. 

The P&C AGM will be held on Tuesday 23rd       
February at 6.30pm in the Staff Room. We would 
love to see some new faces come along. 

If you would like any information before the meeting 
please contact our current President, Sally Winter, via 
email president@gpspnc.org.au 

Please also check out the P&C Facebook page if 

you are a Facebook user. Here you will be kept 

up to date with P&C events and other school 

information. 

https://www.facebook.com/

GreenmountPrimarySchoolPnC/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Uniform Shop 
 
Uniform shop is open Thurs 11 Feb @ 2.30pm 
To order online go to  https://
www.flexischools.com.au/ 
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 Greenmount Primary School from Years 4—6 are 
afforded many opportunities to take up leadership 
roles within the school. 

From Year 4, students from each class nominate and 

are voted in by class mates for Student Councillors 

role. This role is for the duration of one term. 

Year 5 and 6 students nominate and are voted in by 

peers for the role of Faction Captains and Vice    

Captains These roles will now be for the duration of 

two terms. 

Year 6 students can nominate and are voted in by 

peers for the role of Prefect. Four Prefects are      

selected for each term. 

 

In addition, we have introduced the role of School 

Coordinator whose role it to move IT equipment to 

classrooms at the start and close of each day.  

We would like to congratulate the following students 

on being selected as School Coordinators for this 

term:  

School Co-ordinators Term 1  

Aiden Blacker  

Alfie Brown 

Makayla Lauder 

Evalini Walter 

Ivy Webb 

Mitchell Wescombe 

 

 

 

mailto:president@gpspnc.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/GreenmountPrimarySchoolPnC/
https://www.facebook.com/GreenmountPrimarySchoolPnC/
https://www.flexischools.com.au/
https://www.flexischools.com.au/
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 AUSKICK  

STARTS APRIL 20!       

                             

 

JOIN YOUR SCHOOL FRIENDS AT BROWN PARK FOR A FUN  

AFTERNOON OF FOOTY  

TUESDAY APRIL 20 3.30PM- 5.00PM 

FREE SAUSAGE SIZZLE! 

For more information 

www.swanviewfc.com.au   

svfcauskick@gmail.com 

http://www.swanviewfc.com.au/
mailto:svfcauskick@gmail.com
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Join your school friends at your local club 

MASSAVE FEE REDUCTION FOR 2021! 

Players receive a free club polo and 

 $20 Harvey Norman Voucher 

Years 3 – 6:  $145 per player  

Years 7 – 12: $170 per player 

Register: www.swanviewfc.com.au   

Or Registration Day: 21 Feb Brown Park 

Questions: svfcjuniorregistrar@gmail.com 

#GO THE VIEW 

http://www.swanviewfc.com.au/
mailto:svfcjuniorregistrar@gmail.com


 

Newsletter     GREENMOUNT PRIMARY SCHOOL 

50-68 Innamincka Road   

Greenmount WA  6056 

P: 92570600                                                                                                                                            

 greenmount.ps@education.wa.edu.au                                                                                                 
www.greenmountps.wa.edu.au 

      Learning side by side 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 



 

Newsletter     GREENMOUNT PRIMARY SCHOOL 

50-68 Innamincka Road   

Greenmount WA  6056 

P: 92570600                                                                                                                                            

 greenmount.ps@education.wa.edu.au                                                                                                 
www.greenmountps.wa.edu.au 

      Learning side by side 

The canteen is open on Wednesday, Thursday and 

Friday. 


